
Kathy, 
 
I thank God for meeting people as good as you. 

On behalf of the blind of the Chirijuyu village, the men, women and children 
of the different neighborhoods and communities in the municipality of 
Tecpan, Guatemala I deeply appreciate the assistance provided by Mission of 
Love. 
 
Thanks for the food for the blind, for the medical journey men, women and 
children, and for helping the Santa Apolonia Orphanage to paint their dining 
rooms. 

 

Thank you for taking into account the indigenous population of Guatemala. 
Sincerely, 
Paula Lopez 
Mayan Woman of Guatemala 


